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Supported in part by grant No. 90ADPI0011-01-00 from the U.S. Administration for 
Community Living, Department of Health and Human Services, Washington, D.C. 
20201. Grantees undertaking projects with government sponsorship are encouraged to 
express freely their findings and conclusions. Points of view or opinions do not, 
therefore, necessarily represent official ACL policy. The grant was awarded to Catholic 
Charities Hawaii for the Alzheimer’s Disease Program Initiative.
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